
 

Notice of Intent to Submit an Application for 21st Century Community Learning Centers

Supporting Out-of-School Time Programming

In accordancewith the application instructions from the Georgia Department of Education, the Baldwin

County SchoolDistrict hereby submits this FY23 Notice of Intent to two applications for 21st Century

Community Learning Centers After School Programs serving two schoolsites: Midway Hills Academy

and Baldwin High School.

The purposeis to provide opportunities for academic enrichmentactivities during non-schoolhours or

periods whenschoolis not in session, such as before and after school or during summerbreak,forall

qualifying students. 21st CCLC programsalso offer students a broad array of additionalservices,

programsand activities that are designed to complement the regular academic program such as youth

developmentactivities, counseling programs, arts, music, physical fitness and wellness programs,

financial literacy programs, environmentalliteracy programs, and career technical programs, 21st CCLC

programsalso offer families opportunities for active and meaningful engagementin their child’s

education,including opportunities forliteracy and related education development. The application will be

available at https://www.baldwincountyschoolsga.org/ after January 25, 2022.

For additional information, please contact Dr. Sharon Simmonsat s

 


